
 

 

 

December 2022 
 
Dear Resident,  
 
Re: Notification of Demolition Works of former Church and Centre end of Tone Close  
 
Newport City Homes have appointed Bond Demolition LTD through a successful tendering 
process to carry out the demolition of the former church and 1 Tone Close 
 
Following a lot of planning, the time has come for works to commence on the 3rd of January 2023 
for a duration of 4 weeks. 
 
The operating times for the works will be in accordance with the planning approval of 
08.00 -18.00 hrs. Weekend works (if required) would need prior agreement with the Client 
as the site & works progress.  
 
Works will initially include the clearance of the buildings leaving concrete slabs in place.  
 
Whilst we do not expect to cause you inconvenience, there will be machines demolishing the 
building, and some additional movement of lorry traffic to and from the site, during this period 
you may wish to take additional measures such as closing windows and doors that may face 
onto the site.  
 
I am the Director from Bond Demolition Limited, should you require to discuss any further 
please don’t hesitate to contact.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation, it is our intention to complete the works with a minimum of 
inconvenience to you.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Peter Smith 
Director 
 
T:   02920 888 788 
E:   Peter@Bonddemolition.co.uk  
A:   Bond Demolition Ltd, Unit 3b Ocean Park, Pant Glas Industrial Estate, Bedwas CF83 8DR  
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